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quarter and beginning of winter quarter. All the 
applications must be thru the CCC by March 1, 2012 so 
need to get on the consent calendar as far in advance of 
this deadline as possible – don’t wait until the last minute. 

8. C-ID (TMC) Transparency This topic of discussion began while the committee was 
reviewing the 2 transfer degree proposals that came to this 
body for approval.  We are concerned about the lack of 
feedback from the CI-
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